Robin D. Flint

Robin Dawn Flint age 59, of Missouri Valley, Iowa passed away
peacefully at home on Monday, May 18, 2020. Robin was born May
31, 1960 in Missouri Valley, Iowa to Orville and Helen
Jacobsen and was the youngest of four children. Bruce and
Robin were married in Lake Tahoe, Nevada on July 18, 1987 and
were accompanied by Robin’s mother and father. She loved many
things in her life, mushroom hunting, fishing, watching the
newborn kittens play, traveling, to name a few but most of all
her family and friends. Robin never knew a stranger and was
loved by all; she will truly be missed.

Robin is preceded in death by her mother and father, mother
and father in law Rex and Anna Marie Flint, brother Terry
Jacobsen, sister in law Nanci Smith, and brother in law
Darrell Lawrenson.

She is survived by her husband Bruce Flint, step daughter and
her husband Mindy and Clinton Dunn of Omaha, Nebraska, stepson
and wife Shawn and Kate Flint of Elkhorn, Nebraska, and two
grandsons, Joshua and Steven Dunn of Omaha, Nebraska, brother
Monte Jacobsen and wife Jackie, sister Rhonda Salts and
husband Steve, sister in law Lenyce Lawrenson, brother in law
Rex Flint and wife Judy, brother in law Mark Flint and wife
Tammy, brother in law Bruce Smith and very close friend Linda
Wohlers of Logan, Iowa, and many nieces and nephews.

Visitation will be Friday from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. at
Hennessey Funeral Home in Missouri Valley, Iowa.

Funeral Service 4:00 p.m. Friday, May 22, 2020

Hennessey Funeral Home ~ Missouri Valley, Iowa

. Officiating Pastor Daniel Steeb

Pall Bearers

Justin Jacobsen Joshua Dunn

Steven Dunn Rex Flin

t Mark Flint Bruce Smith

Final Resting Place Calhoun Cemetery, Missouri Valley, Iowa.

I’m Free Don’t grieve for me, for now I’m free I’m following
the path God laid for me. I took His hand when I heard Him
call, I turned my back and left it all. I could not stay
another day, To laugh, to love, to work or play. Tasks left
undone must stay that way, I found that place at the close of
day. If my parting has left a void, Then fill it with
remembered joy. A friendship shared, a laugh, a kiss, Ah yes,
these things, I too, will miss. Be not burdened with times of
sorrow, I wish you the sunshine of tomorrow. My life’s been
full, I savored much, Good friends, good times, a loved one’s
touch. Perhaps my time seemed all too brief, Don’t lengthen it
now with undue grief. Lift up your heart and share with me,
God wanted me now, He set me free. Author Unknown

